
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MADISON MIDDLE SCHOOL 
1419 GRACE ST. MANSFIELD, OHIO 44905 
PHONE NO.  (419) 522-0471   
FAX NO. (419) 522-1463 
http://www.mlsd.net/middleschool.php 
 

5th through 8th Grade School Newsletter for the month of April 2019. 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 
 

MAY 
6-10 –Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week! 
7 – Grades 5/6 Band concert, 5:30pm 
7 – Grades 7/8 Band concert, 7:00pm 
8-10 – 8th Grade Washington DC Trip 
9 – 6th Grade Choir concert, 6:30pm 
13 – 5th Grade Choir concert, 6:30pm 
16 – Grades 7/8 Choir concert, 6:00pm 
22 – Last day for students; 2 hour early dismissal 
24 – Graduation 
29 – Board meeting, 6:00pm 

 

 
            

 
 

 

 

GRADES 5 - 8 TEXT LIST 
If you have text service on your phone you 
can place yourself on the Grades 5 - 8 
Middle School Text List to receive building 
updates and reminders.  To get on the text 
list simply send a text to 81010 and type in 
the following phrase:  
@22e9a 

 

KROGER 
Please register or re-register your Kroger 
Card.  Doing so supplies our school with 
much needed items!  Use the following link 
for instructions:  
http://www.mlsd.net/Downloads/2018%20

Kroger%20Letter2.pdf 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to the cast of the “Wizard of Oz” on their performances this 
month!  Thank you also to all those who attended the performances that weekend.  
The large audiences added to the excitement for our students while helping to 
celebrate their accomplishments! 

The Academic Challenge teams have begun their competitions at Mid-Ohio ESC for 
this school year.  Good luck students! 

http://www.mlsd.net/Downloads/2018%20Kroger%20Letter2.pdf
http://www.mlsd.net/Downloads/2018%20Kroger%20Letter2.pdf
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Message From The 
Principal 

 

     As we look to the rest of 
the school year, good luck to 
our band/choir students, 
track athletes, and academic 
challenge competitors in 
their final performances and 
competitions of the school 
year!  
     The week of May 6th is 
teacher/staff appreciation 
week.  Please consider taking 
the opportunity to let a 
teacher or staff member that 
has influenced your child in a 
positive way know that you 
appreciate them during that 
week.  Have a great rest of 
the school year, Go Rams! 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Muro 
 

 
 
Thank you so much to all of you who registered their Kroger Plus card for Madison Middle School in the 2018-2019 
school year!  We would like to encourage each and every family to continue to support our school by registering or 
re-registering your Kroger Plus card.   
 
 
Directions to Re-register: 
1. Go to https://www.kroger.com/communityrewards and sign in.   
2. Click on “Sign In”, then “My Account” and put in your username and password. 
3. Click on Enroll Now. 
4.  Type in 81152 and Select Madison Junior High School and click “enroll”.  
5.  The page will say “Your enrollment in the Community Rewards Program has been updated.  Thank you for your 
participation.”   
 
Directions to register card: 
1. Log on to https://www.kroger.com/ 
2.  Scroll down on the screen and click on “Create an Account” 
3.  Fill out your information.   
4.  Be sure to enter our organization number under “Community Rewards” Our number is 81152.  It will say Madison 
Junior High School. 
5.  Click “save” under complete enrollment. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

Seventh grade students are studying 
global climate patterns in science 
class.  For this lab, students used 
heating lamps, water, and sand to 
simulate the uneven heating of 
Earth's surface - specifically, the 
continents and oceans.  Students 
used thermometers to collect data 
from the water and sand for twenty 
minutes, which included ten 
minutes of heating and ten minutes 
of cooling.  They compiled their data 
to create a double-line graph, and 
then they analyzed their graph to 
make conclusions about Earth's 
climate. 

 

In the Fitness Room, 
students have the 
opportunity to improve 
their cardiovascular 
endurance using fitness 
equipment that includes 
treadmills, ellipticals, 
recumbent bikes, upright 
bikes, and summit trainers. 
During the semester, 
students are taught how to 
calculate target and 
maximum heart rates for 
low, medium, and high 
intensity workouts. The 
heart rate monitors on the 
cardiovascular machines 
give the students the 
instant feedback they need 
to maintain a “heart 
healthy” workout. 

 

https://www.kroger.com/communityrewards

